
Superhero week 26th March 2018 
The last week of the spring term is going to be superhero week at Stoke 

Fleming Primary School. During the week we will be looking at how we 

can help others by becoming our own superheroes. We will be holding 

fundraisers through the week for Great Ormond Street Hospital. 

 An outline of the week is as follows: 

Monday 26th  – The children will be thinking about what makes a wonderful 

superhero and developing their own.  

Tuesday 27th  – The children can come to school dressed as their own 

superhero ready to take on the super assault course designed by Mr Sullivan. 

Children can be sponsored for this using the attached sponsor form, they also 

have the opportunity to design and cut Mr Girardot’s hair! (see attached form) 

All proceeds going to GOSH. 

Wednesday 28th – The children will be local heroes and go out into the local 

community.  

 Classes Victory and Discovery will take part in a beach clean at 

Blackpool Sands 

 Classes Challenger and Invincible will be planting bulbs and clearing 

Stoke Fleming play park 

 Little Lanterns and Class Endeavour will be helping clean the local Police 

car and Fire engine. 

These activities are designed to support the children in their 

understanding of how we can play a vital part in our local community. 

 

 

 



Super Assault Course Sponsorship Form 

On Tuesday 27th March the pupils of Stoke Fleming will be taking part in a super 

assault course dressed as their own superhero. Please sponsor them for 

either per lap or as a whole, all sponsorship will go to Great Ormond Street 

Hospital. Thank you. 

Name  Sponsorship 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Design a haircut competition 

 

Design a hair cut / style for Mr Girardot which he will wear for 

the whole of Tuesday 27th March.  

 

The winner will have the opportunity to put the design into 

practice by cutting it in assembly on Tuesday morning in front of 

the whole school!  

 

Competition entry will be £3 with all proceeds going to Great 

Ormond St Hospital. Entries must be submitted to your class 

teacher by Friday 23rd March. The entries will be judged by the 

school council. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


